
E-911 Committee Meeting Minutes 

April 15, 2024 

Attending: (x=attended, a=absent) 

Tim McLin, Police Chief x  

Mark Dellner, Fire Chief a 

Marty Pepin, City Councilor x 

Paul Robidas, Stewarts Ambulance x 

Michael Bobinsky, Public Works Director x 

Amber Hall, Public Works-City Engineer x 

Courtney De Oliviera Valarese, Executive Assistant-Public Works and Utilities Department x 

 

The meeting was called to order at 11:00am by Police Chief Tim McLin. 

1) Approval of the Minutes from the meeting February 15, 2024. 

A motion was made by Police Chief, Tim McLin. Motion was seconded by City Councilor, Marty Pepin. The 

motion carried out unanimously.  

2) Road name discussion for development on 200 Main Street. 
 

City Engineer, Amber Hall explained that the new residential development at 200 Main Street is going 

through a review process with the Planning Department. This new development requires a road name and 

address establishment. The developer provided a list of three names for consideration. Paul Robidas from 

Stewarts Ambulance motioned for the name of Textile Lane. City Councilor, Marty Pepin seconded the 

motion which was then carried out unanimously.  

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Stewarts Ambulance, Paul Robidas and seconded by Public 

Works Director, Michael Bobinsky. Motion passed unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 11:15pm.  


